
 
 

 

30th October 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers 

 

We are lucky to have the Science 

Roadshow coming to Ashgrove School 

on Friday 7th December.  The Roadshow provides quality interactive 

learning experiences in Science and Technology.  It offers live shows 

and hands-on exhibits that broaden student knowledge and experience; 

connecting with science and technology and the world around them.  

 

As the Roadshow is brought to us by specialist science educators along 

with a large array of specialist exhibits, we would greatly appreciate a 

contribution towards the show.  If you would like to support the show and 

contribute $7.20 per child, please do so via Kindo by Tuesday 20th 

November. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

Mahuri and Turepo Team 
 

 

 


